

21st April 2016

Dear Parents and Child

Rockschool

We are now entering the final and most enjoyable leg of Rockschool 2017. In the next term we will be taking all we have learned through the year and moulding it into a fantastic concert! The date of the concert has been set for Thursday 20th July at 11.00am in the school hall. I look forward to seeing you there.

I would ask that all children continuing with Rockschool should return their payment of £48.75 for the term to the office along with their permission slip before Thursday 27th April in order to confirm their place. Any unconfirmed places may be considered open to new members. I would like to request that all cheques are made payable to **Ronan McCloy.**

Yours sincerely

Ronan McCloy Music Tutor

Rockschool at Blakesley Primary School

Parents Signature.....

I enclose a cheque for £48.75 payable to Ronan McCloy

Please write the name of your child on the reverse of your cheque